
Thank you for the opportunity to comment on the plans for the Stibnite Gold Project. Over the last 

several years, I've had the opportunity to hear a handful of presentations on the project, sit down 

with members of Perpetua Resources and observe how the company has lived out its mission as it 

has grown. It is with this knowledge that I encourage you to move the project forward. 

In reviewing the SDEIS, it is clear to me Perpetua has been thoughtful on how to minimize its impacts 

during mining. For example, the company is going to construct a passageway to reconnect fish to 

upstream habitat before mining even begins. Fish have not been able to swim past the Yellow Pine 

pit for more than 80 years. The analysis in the document says this will help limit the impacts of 

habitat reduction for fish. We need the minerals from the Stibnite Gold Project and I believe the 

company has demonstrated they can mine safely and protect the environment. 

Perpetua Resources wants to restore the rivers, wildlife and habitat near the Stibnite Gold Project 

site. We should let them, especially considering the permitting process has worked and helped the 

company identify how to improve water quality and temperature in the SDEIS. Please permit the 

Stibnite Gold Project and continue to move this important project forward. 

Fritz Kruger 


